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May 24, 2001

[date]
[speaker name and address]

Dear :
On behalf of the Washington State Association of Student Employment Administrators I would like to thank you for your very inspirational and worthwhile presentation at our conference on Tuesday, May 8th.  

Your topics were of great interest to our members and many have expressed their appreciation for such career-related information.  The information you shared as well as your ability and success in positively encouraging the group to interact on such a high level was extremely beneficial to all.

Our goal this year was to try and offer workshops and topics to our members that would offer tools or tips that they could take home to enhance their ability to provide better service to our students.  We all felt that you contributed to the success of achieving that goal. 

Sincerely,
Vice-President

Washington State Association of

Student Employment Administrators










